Dear Mr Benmbarek, Highgate CAAC wishes to object to this application which raises some problems
causing likely damage to the Highgate CA and the amenities of neighbours. There is a danger of
overlooking into the garden of the Old Hall from the balcony proposed and also Possible impact on the
setting of The Old Hall, a Grade I listed building, its garden, an important landscape taken together with St.
Michael's Church and Highgate Cemetery . The design itself is not acceptable with the new addition not
subservient to the existing dwelling while the materials proposed for the exterior (mirrored) are not
acceptable being out of character with this particular area of the CA . Good wishes _ Chair
Highgate CAAC



